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OPW Obsolete Tank and Dispenser Sumps

Dear Valued Distributor:

Tank Sumps

With the launch of our new FibreTite and ElectroTite series of Fiberglass Tank Sumps,
OPW will be phasing out our legacy Tank Sumps this Spring.  This will include our TSMF
model series and our TSMD model series.

Our newer FibreTite models feature an easy entry water tight lid with "L" shaped handles
for visual confirmation of  a sealed clamping.  The ElectroTite models combine these
features with a revolutionary conduit entry box to create the industry's most water tight
sump available!

Please click here to download a Conversion Table to help you identify which new model has
similar dimensions to the models we are phasing out.  We have approximately 80 of the
TSMF-4536 and TSMF-4536CL models available and we have approximately 40 of the TSDF-
4536 and the TSDF-4536CL models available for final purchase.  Once these are gone, the
models will be obsolete.

OPW is also phasing out our MBS-3645H Polyethylene Tank Sumps this spring as well. 
We will continue offering the TSM-4536 and the TSM-4536CL Polyethylene models that have
nearly identical dimensions and are designed for enhanced protection against water
intrusion.  We currently have around 30 models left in inventory  of our MBS-3645H.  Once
this inventory is exhausted, MBS-3645H will be obsolete.

Please note:  Replacement lids, seals and knobs are still available for existing installations
of our TSMF, TSDF and MBS Series of sumps.

Dispenser Sumps

The Dispenser Sumps shown in the table below have also been obsoleted.  Each model has
an alternative that is available now.

https://mailchi.mp/opwglobal/electrotite-tank-sump-1094789?e=[UNIQID]
http://www.opwglobal.com/
https://www.opwglobal.com/docs/libraries/retail-fueling/miscellaneous/conversion-to-fibertite-and-electrotite-sumps-3-22-19.xlsx?sfvrsn=44207fc7_2


Miscellaneous Items

We have also made the following Jacket Cutters obsolete as well:  JCT-0075, JCT-0100,
JCT-0150, JCT-0200 and JCT-0300.  Based on the availability of double-wall couplings for
all of our double-wall pipe sizes, it should no longer be necessary to use these jacket
cutters.

Also, part number PPT-0810 which is our Pump Porch Top for use in PMC Dispensers is
also obsolete.  We no longer manufacture this item.

As always, we appreciate your continued support of OPW products.  If you have any
questions, feel free to contact your OPW District Manager or our Customer Service
Department at 1-800-422-2525.  If you would like more information about our complete
product line, please visit our website at www.opwglobal.com. 

Best regards,

Charles Liebal
Product Manager
OPW Retail Fueling
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